
 

 

 

 

September 30, 2024 

           Email: iwreckn@aol.com 
 

L.E. B. Demolition & Consulting Contractors, Inc. 
7 Harbour Isle Drive East #204 
Fort Pierce, FL  34946 
Attn:  Dustin L. Beckford, President 
 
RE: RFP No. 2019-009 – Demolition & Asbestos/Lead Paint Abatement 
 Contract Extension 
 
Dear Mr. Beckford:  
 
We kindly request to extend your current contract for Demolition & Asbestos Lead/Paint Abatement, 
which is due to expire on October 14, 2024. The extension will be effective from October 15, 2024, to 
December 31, 2024, under the same terms and conditions as the original contract.  
 
Your cooperation in extending the current contract is greatly appreciated, as it will allow us the 
necessary time to rebid and execute a new contract.  
 
Please indicate your acceptance by signing below and returning the signed copy via email 
(purchasing@cityoffortpierce.com) no later than Monday, September 30, 2024.  
 
Regards, 
 
CITY OF FORT PIERCE: 
 
_____________________________   ____________________________________ 
Date        Gelencia Carter, Purchasing Manager 

CONTRACTOR: 
L.E.B DEMOLITION & CONSULTING  
CONTRACTORS, INC. 
 
_____________________________   ____________________________________ 
Date        Signature 

 

        _____________________________________ 
        Title 

/gc 

 
cc:  Peggy Arraiz, Director of Community Response 
 

9/30/24 Gelencia Carter 

September  30, 2024

Vice-President Director 
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